

DUCC Exec. Meeting Minutes

21-10-12

Present: Tom R, Alex M, Matt B, Eleanor M, Dave P, Ant S, Charlie J, Chris S, Simone S, Mark S, Ben S, Beth B, Matt B

Apologies: None

I. Minutes from last meeting:

- Read through and excepted.
-

II. Report from Treasurer:

- Membership must be paid by 28th
- All events mebers only by 5th
- Charlie J and Tom R to be paid asap

III. Report from kit officer:

- Marked all paddles.
- Hoss fixed.
- Claim on insurance for 3 x paddles (if lental don't pay) , CTX and Diesel.
- 2 new polo balls needed for Durham.
- New kit: 10 ww paddles, 10 river decks, 20 air bags, 5 phones.
- Need to put white board up.
- Throwline hooks needed.
- Dave to do a list of all current kit.
- Long term: kit rack and pulleys.

IV. Riverrace:

- 1st and 2nd dec..
- Mark to access: friends requirements, drivers, helpers, paddlers

V. Refreshers:

- Discussed and Tom R to look into options by Dec. 1st.

VI. Polo pool session:

- Spennymoor, Tuesday 9.15-10.15

VII. Website:

- Matt gives demo.

VIII. Any other Business:

- Ben S, to produce a list of what's needed for river trips for fresher's.